MEMO

Bill

To: Libertarian VIPs

From: Jim Ostrowski

Re: Article on 1994 Governor's race

Date: February 2, 1995

Enclosed is an article which expresses my view of the bizarre events of the 1994 New York State Libertarian Party campaign for Governor. Written largely in November, its distribution has been delayed by the press of other business.

I have no intention of publishing the article or generally distributing it. Rather, I am sending it along to those who might be interested in what I have to say.

My primary goal in writing it was to try to make some sense out of the seeming chaos of 1994. If the article has a cathartic effect on the NYLP, so much the better.